From: Sandra Silva

To: Public Comment
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Covid
Date: Monday, May 18, 2020 10:51:16 AM

I would like to know why a boundary was set that would not be enforced? Suggesting this
opening of the lake was to be for residents only. This was a known threat that would bring in
outside visitors to bring them covid. So now u say "residents" should still shelter in place. I
want to ask you what value on a human life? I would ask that those of you that think this was a
good unenforceable rule or restriction. Try this. You take your family out to the lake just to as
they say put your family where your mouth is. We have low numbers due to our residence
diligent compliance. How many new cases do you think validate taking this "back" to what
proved "'safe" close the ramps and discontinue motorized craft, which is well known to bring
out of county.. this is needed to protect your community residents. Knowing all this I believe
there is an exposure with intent.
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